
 

18.10.2024 
 
 

Important notice 
 

We kindly inform you that due to a schedule upgrade of the Bank’s systems, on 
Sunday, 20/10/2024 from 03:00 to 07:00, and on Sunday, 27/10/2024 from 
03:00 to 07:00, transactions through Digital Banking, as well as card 
transactions at ATMs, POS terminals and e-commerce platforms, will not be 
available.  

 


